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Dear Mr Blackwood
Thank you for your letter of 6" November 2017.

The question as to whether the scheme could be constructed in accordance with the
approved plans was before Mr Justice Treacy for determination as one of the grounds
for Judicial Review. The Judge received evidence on that issue, heard submissions
from both parties, and rejected it. | would therefore decline your proposal given that
the Aarhus Convention Compliance Committee is not intended to act as a court of
appeal in relation to the decision of Mr Justice Treacy.

Yours sincerely
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FIONA McCANDLESS
Chief Planner
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